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Bible & Literature Missionary Foundation Update February 2025

BLMF « Co-Founder: Dr. Robert Lemmon, Jr. = Director: Dr. Shannon Lemmon

210,000 Scriptures Have Been Printed!
Your Role in the Mission Mandate:

A dear Supporting Pastor, Brother Andy Broskie, recently mentioned from his pulpit during our visit,
“We, as the Local Church, have a Call to Action!” What a tremendous reminder that our command from
the Lord is not to simply enjoy the good Christian life in our wonderful congregation, but to consistently
be on the front lines getting the Good News of Christ to all we can! This call to reach the entire world
with the Gospel seems a difficult task until you realize the resources God has given the Church today.
In our generation, we can produce hundreds of thousands of Scriptures in weeks’ time, then ship it from
this little town in Shelbyville to over one hundred countries around the world! Missionaries confirm that
each Scripture on the mission field reaches eight to twenty lives, so within one year’s time, your faithful
support through BLMF reaches twenty to forty million precious souls! What an investment! Thank you
for your friendship, help, and prayers as you partner with BLMF as part of your Call to Action in the
Great Commission! -Dr. Shannon Lemmon, Director

Happening at the Print Shop:

Containers now Ready to Ship:

* Papua, New Guinea (52,536 Pidgin/English Parallel New Testaments to Missionary Lewis Young)
* Brazil (26,440 Portuguese Bibles to Missionary Brian Lawson)

* Saudi Arabia (20,000 Arabic whole Bibles to Missionary Edgar Feghaly)

On the Mission Field:

» 22,220 Spanish Bibles to Mexico through Hands Across Borders International, Missionary
Gary Schwer, shipped on December 13.

* 34,000 Bibles and New Testaments to Kenya through IBOM, Missionary R.G. Smith, shipped

on December 30.
» Roger Riley’s Container has arrived and is being distributed in the Philippines.
» The Container to Uganda is finally through customs for Missionary Larry Nichols.




Praises and Prayer Requests:

» We are Rejoicing that another Uganda container has been released from the port, but please help
us pray for the $16,000 extra shipping cost charged by Kenyan custom agents that this ministry had
not prepared for in the project budget.

» We really need to raise $100,000 to replace the web guides and cut off controls on our Harris M110
press for more effective, efficient runs producing less waste.

* Also, pray for $30,000 to pay the bill for the vinyl covers on the Arabic and Portuguese projects.
* We are grateful for an additional web press assistant, Brother Kyle Eley, who has joined our team!

We are still thanking the Lord for a wonderful year last year
and for all He will do in 2025!

Annual Scripture Conference
October 20-22, 2025
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We would also love to see you here at the Bible Barn to volunteer!
Call us today to schedule!

Questions? Feel Free to Reach Out Anytime!

AN TRA @ 931-205-1641
ot o hﬁnon s ' sllemmon @ outlook.com
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